Mid-Valley Genealogical Society 10 November 1984

The November meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by President, Valerie Nichols. The minutes of the October meeting were approved as read.

The treasurer reported a balance of \$415.81 in the general fund and a balance of \$24.01 in the Petty cash fund.

## Unfinished Business

Corrections need to be made on these two names on our membership list: Major Eugene Beard's telephone number is to be 752-2349 and Carl Fox's telephone number is to be 752-7311.

Dues are to be paid prior to January 15th if you wish to be on the 1985 Membership Roster.

Becky Kiger announced that members helping to extract the soundex from the 1910 Census for Benton County, Oregon should see to it that the sheets on which they are working are returned to her as soon as possible so that she can return them to the Portland Forum by the end of December.

It was voted on by the membership for Mid-Valley Genealogical Society to copy these records at the same size as that which was sent to us by the Portland Forum at a cost of approximately \$10.50. We had been granted permission by the Portland Forum to use this information in exchange for our help in extracting the soundex for them.

## New Business

Nominating Committee Chairman, Merthel McConnel announced the names to be placed in nomination for the forthcoming year. They are as follows;

President: Valerie Nichols
lst Vice-President: Ted Gump
2nd Vice-President: Lee Rudisil
Assit Vice-President: Becky Kiger
Secretary: Jean Grube

Treasurer: Margaret Abel Librarian: Margaret Hays

The program was given by Valerie Nichols on her trip to Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Connecticut and Wisconsin in search of further material on her family and that of her husband. It was most informative.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Martha M. 71. 71. Austrary

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary